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March 18, 2020
COVID-19 Statement

As we continue to monitor the rapidly evolving Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, please know that the
health and well-being of our employees, our customers, and the local communities that we serve is our
top priority. To stay current, we are using information provided directly by the Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention (CDC).

To help prevent workplace exposures and community outbreak, we have implemented the following
strategies per CDC recommendations:

e Actively encouraging sick employees to stay home

e Separating and sending home sick employees

e Encouraging proper respiratory etiquette and good hand hygiene by all employees

e Performing and encouraging extra environmental cleaning of our facilities especially for high use
items (doorknobs, handles, faucets, handrails, keyboards, phones, etc.)

e Restricting access in our facilities to essential-only visitors

¢ Suspending all non-essential business travel

e Encouraging employees to work remotely if possible

e Requiring self-quarantine for any employees that have traveled internationally or on a cruise
before returning to work

Zorn Compressor is prepared and willing to work with the increased safety and sanitation standards that
many companies have developed in response to this situation.

To date, we do not have any employees that have tested positive for COVID-19. We will continue to
monitor the situation from the CDC and take the necessary precautions to help prevent workplace
exposures and community outbreak.

If you have any questions, please contact either your Zorn Compressor representative or me directly.
Please stay safe and healthy during these trying times.

Regards,

Zorn Compressor & Equipment Inc.

Matt Zorn

President
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